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Dear Mr Zielinski, 
 
On behalf of the European Parliament’s Committee on Fisheries, I would like to express my 
sincere gratitude for your participation in and contribution to the public hearing entitled “The 
State of play of the implementation of the Multiannual Plan (MAP) for the Baltic Sea”, which 
took place on 23 January 2023. 
 
This public hearing substantially contributed to better understanding of the realities of the 
Baltic Sea, which enables the EU legislator to lead an informed discussion on the subject 
matter. Your expertise and insights were highly valued by the Members of the Committee.  
 
I wish you all the best in your future endeavours. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
                        
     

Pierre KARLESKIND 
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